
 

 

20 July 2021 

Dear Chairs, 

Children and young people’s priorities for the Sixth Senedd 

As the Senedd Committee responsible for scrutinising all matters relating to children and young 

people, it is our intention to ensure that the voices of children and young people are heard as a 

matter of course in our Committee’s work. At our first meeting on 14 July, we agreed that this would 

be a key priority for us. 

In order to inform our strategic planning and forward work programme, we intend to undertake a 

programme of tailored and meaningful engagement with children and young people. This work will 

begin in the autumn term. Our initial focus will be on asking children and young people what they 

think the priorities of the Sixth Senedd should be.  
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Given that the range of views held by children and young people will be of relevance to your 

respective committee remits, we will ensure that the results of this activity are shared with you, to 

ensure that your work can take account of their opinions. Our Committee team will ensure that your 

teams are kept up to date on the plans as they develop, and will confirm timescales in due course.  

Kind regards, 

Jayne Bryant MS 

Chair 
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